
                   The Cedar School  

                                                              www.cedarschool.co.uk 
 

                                          Communication – Empowerment – Discovery – Aspiration – Resilience 

 

 
The Cedar School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our children and young people.   

It expects all staff, volunteers and visitors to the school to share and embrace this commitment. 

                             Headteacher - Neil Revell 

                                 Deputy Headteacher - Cesia Moran 
 

                     Redbridge Lane, Nursling, Southampton, SO16 0XN 

                     Tel:  02380 734205   Email:  info@cedarschool.co.uk 
 

21 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer in Year 8 and 9, 

 

Good news! We are so excited to be able to move back to some of our familiar activities after the past 2 

years.  Your child has the opportunity to attend a 3 day / 2 night residential trip to Avon Tyrrell Outdoor 

Activity Centre in the New Forest this year.  

 

We are, at this point, only asking for parents/carers to let us know if they would be interested in this 

opportunity as places are limited.  

 

During the trip, your child will take part in some great activities including abseiling, archery and bush craft. 

During the evening they will socialise with their friends, help cook their dinner, play games and sleep in a 

purpose built lodge.  

 

The residential will take place over the course of the week beginning Monday 13 June-Friday 17 June 2022. 

Your child would either attend the first half of the week or the second half of the week and this will be 

confirmed closer to the time. Due to the nature of the trip and restrictions on places, it is only open to pupils 

in Y8 and Y9.  

  

The cost of the residential will be kindly covered by our amazing Friends of the School Committee and from 

the generous fundraising for our school by The Rotary Club of Southampton West. This includes all meals, 

accommodation for 2 nights, activities and transport.  

 

Please complete the expression of interest form below and return to your child’s class teacher by 

Wednesday 16 February.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Katy Leonard 

Assistant Headteacher  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------- 

Residential to Avon Tyrrell 

Monday 13 June-Friday 17 June 2022 

 
(Please return this expression of interest to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 16 February) 

 

I am interested/am not (delete as appropriate) interested in ________________________________(Pupil Name) 

to attend the Avon Tyrrell Outdoor Activity Centre residential trip. 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________________ 


